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Students stand up for a principle  

The  
Monday 

Memo  

On Wednesday, March 14, students from around the district walked outside as an act of solidarity for the victims of the Parkland, Florida, 
shooting. At William Penn, hundreds of students went to Penn Park where they read the names of the Parkland victims and asked for people 
to reconsider gun laws. Students, staff and community members were welcome to speak. Several students were joined by School Board Presi-

dent Margie Orr and York Mayor Michael Helfrich who also made remarks.  

At Jackson K-8 students went outside to the playground. An inner group of students knelt, while the remaining students formed a circle 
around them as they quietly observed 17 minutes of silence for the 17 victims of the horrendous school shooting.  Some of the students were 
asked why they were doing this and their responses were: òIõm here to stop the shooting.ó; òWe care about it.ó; and òTo let the families know 

they are not alone.ó   

See a video of the speakers from William Penn at the 
York City School District Facebook page. Thanks to 
our community members who came out in support of 

our student. 
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Ferguson doors decorated for Seuss  

 

Last week, the District kicked-off òNational School Breakfast Weekó 
with a visit from our buddy, ACE!  ACE visited various schools during 
the week to meet students and stress the importance of eating a 
good breakfast.  He also made a special appearance during the Visit-
ing Chef event at Ferguson School on Thursday.  There, students 
were treated to a special lunch and a yogurt parfait for dessert from 
our two visiting Chefs.  Overall, ACE had an outstanding time visiting 

with all the K-8 students and hopes to return soon! 

ACE takes on district  

In honor of Dr. Seussõ birthday Ferguson had a door decorating contest. We had a lot of creative entries! 

The grand prize went to Ms. Jennings MDS class who also did òThe Loraxó complete with handmade òThneedsó cut out by her students (top 

left). Great job everyone with such creative work! Hereõs a look at some of the doors.               


